From: registrar

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0261
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 4:17:43 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 11:02 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-03-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0261

-- Name --
Teresa Malfara

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Do NOT increase these rates! We pay FAR TOO MUCH for distribution costs and none of our money is funding
renewable energy sources. We already pay TOO much for dirty energy don't make us pay even more for this.
Instead apply yourselves to funding research into CLEAN renewable energy sources. Shame on you.

-- Attachment --
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